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Circular No.10/2020-21 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings!! 
 

You may be worried about your child’s learning and academic progress. But this time 

right now is their biggest opportunity to learn from real life as we 

all are undergoing this crisis globally. Go easy on keeping them occupied for long hours 
with school work, especially written work. 

 

Here are somethings you need to know to setup this routine at home: 

 Tell your children that they will be refreshing some concepts they already know 

and will also explore something new from the next grade 
 Allocate a time and set it aside for learning everyday 

 Sit with your child and provide assistance only when needed 

 Follow the planner and guide your child. You can ask them to check and 

follow the planner by themselves too. 

 Suggested plan is only a recommendation, your child can work on this using 

their own schedule. 
 More than anything else, let this time be as enjoyable as possible. 

 
The school will share a link with all relevant documents in a folder. The planner will 

give you details on what to do each day. The tasks for each week will be updated in the 

same folder. The folder will contain the following: 
a. Calm the corona - A series of easy to understand and fun activities aimed at 

helping the child understand all about the pandemic situation, exploring it with the 

facets of thinking and making a note of feelings and emotions that a child may be 
feeling during this crisis – This is to help the child understand the current scenario 

and overcome possible anxieties related to it 

b. Maths and English activities and worksheets for familiarizing the child with the 
previous academic year’s key concepts and introducing the newer topics of the 

coming academic year 
 

You can choose to print the material if you have access to a printer or keep it open on 

your system, tablet or phone and encourage children to work in their notebooks. 
 

Do not worry about right or wrong. Use this time to experience the magic of bonding as 

a family. Enjoy exploring the  Home Plan. We hope you have fun learning with your 

children and getting to know them better. And do not forget, we’re all together in these 

tough times ahead. 

 

Regards 

Guidelines –Home Learning Plan 

(Primary - Classes 2 to 5) 
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